
 

 

 STAFF REPORT 

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of Oncor Easement in City Park    

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure Services  

STAFF CONTACT: Daron Trussell, Director of Parks and Leisure Services  

 
 

 RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends approving an easement with Oncor to provide power for the new Stephenville Senior 

Center.  

 

 BACKGROUND:  

The infrastructure for this easement was already in place from the construction of the NYC Baseball 

Complex. To add an additional transformer for power to the new senior center, Oncor is requesting an 

official easement. 

The city required Oncor to provide a survey of the area to establish an official record of the easement's 

location, and they have submitted that documentation. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY:  

No Fiscal Impact to the City of Stephenville.  

 

 


